
OCEAN GROVE BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS 
The Commissioners of  

Fire District No. 2 
Township of Neptune, County of Monmouth 

MINUTES 
November 13, 2014 

OPENING 
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m.  Following the flag salute, the financial 
officer announced the meeting was held in compliance with the provisions of Chapter 
231, New Jersey Public Laws of 1975, “Open Public Meetings”, having been published 
in a March 2014 issue of the Asbury Park Press and The Coaster. 
 
Roll Call:     Present Commissioner Robert McEwan, Chairman  

  Present Commissioner William Ball  
  Present Commissioner Edwin Deuchar   
  Absent Commissioner Matthew Gannon  
  Present Commissioner Scott Jarmer 

 
MINUTES of LAST MEETING 
The minutes of the October 9, 2014 meeting were approved following the motion of 
Commissoiner Ball and second of Commissioner Jarmer 
 
COMMUNICATIONS 
 
The board received a memo from the Division of Community Affairs with regard to 
training and experience requirements for fire department officers. 
 
ACTION ON COMMUNICATIONS 
 
The Division of Community Affairs memo was directed to the company secretaries on 
the motion of Commissioner Ball and second of Commissioner Jarmer. 



 
A ladder was approved for 54-2-75 on the motion of Commissioner Ball and second 
of Commissioner Jarmer. 
 
3 SCBAs were approved for 54-2-75 on the motion of Commissioner Jarmer and 
second of Commissioner Deuchar 
 
INVESTITURE OF NEW MEMBERS 
John Connor, as a member of Eagle Hook & Ladder Co. was sworn in,  
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
 
The Treasurer Report was received and the bills approved for payment on the motion 
of Commissioner Deuchar and second of Commissioner Jarmer. 
OLD BUSINESS 
The Board approved roof top training proposal from All Hands Fire Equipment in the 
amount of $675, maximum of 15 students, on the motion of Commissioner Deuchar 
and second of Commissioner Ball. 
 
Atttorney Hundley reported 23 Seaview foreclosure action completed.  The new 
owner is working with the township code officials.  Scott Liddick reported the fire alarm 
is functional.   
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
2015 Budget and Discussion 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
Motion to adjourn 
 
Offered by: Commissioner Jarmer Second by: Commissioner Deuchar 



Unanimously approved. 


